
   
 

 

 
 

Weekly Attendance: 
 

Willow: 93.21% Sycamore: 100.00%  
Maple: 98.47% Elm: 88.49% Birch: 88.89%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 
 

News 

 

Summer Production 

Rehearsals are going well for the production of 
Cinderella on Tuesday 12th July (afternoon and 
evening). 

From next week, we are asking the children to 
stay until 4:30pm on both nights as we start to 
put the whole play together.   We have given our 
oldest children priority over the main parts as our 
younger children will have plenty of opportunity to 
star in Stansfield Hall Productions in the coming 
years.   

Please Join Us 

We look forward to welcoming many of our 
parents in school for the opening of the new 
library on Tuesday! 

 

Library Opening 

On Tuesday 21st June, we will be formally 
opening our new library and celebrating by 
inviting parents and families to come into 
school for a “Book and a Brew” coffee 
morning.  To make the occasion extra special 
we have invited the Mayor of Rochdale to join 
us and officially declare the library open.  
 
In keeping with our current topic of Fair 
Trade we will be offering fair trade 
refreshments while families enjoy reading a 
story together and having the opportunity to 
see our fantastic new library. 
 
We would like parents to come at different 
times throughout the morning to enjoy the 
refreshments and share a story together. 
Willow Class: 9am – 10am 
Sycamore and Maple: 10am – 11am 
Elm and Birch: 11am – 12noon 
 
If you have children in more than one class 
please come to the session that works best 
for you and your family.  If you can not make 
the allotted time for your child’s class, please 
speak to Mr Walthall at the school gate to 
see what we can arrange.  
 

Emails 

Please email Earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk if 
you need to contact school when it is closed 
BUT if your child is going to be absent you 
MUST phone the school office.  

 

 

 

 

Friday, 17th June 2022 



                                                                               
 

 

 

 

Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 
MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

 

Monday 

  
Fish in a Basket 
 
Fair Trade Banana & Chocolate Loaf 
  

Tuesday 

Mature Cheddar Quiche & Mixed Vegetables 
 

Tropical Fresh Fruit Salad & Oaty Biscuit 
  

Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Pie, Seasonal Veg & Potatoes 
 
Sticky Toffee Pudding & Custard 
  Thursday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast Dinner served with all the trimmings. 
 

Fresh Raspberry Sponge Rings 
 

Friday – Burger Bun Day 

A selection of burgers served with chips, drink and dessert.  
Children have been asked to pre-select their burger in class 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Primary Prom 
 
After 2 years of absence 
we are currently in the 
planning stages of our 
whole school end of year 
party for the children and 
social event for the 
parents.  

 

Year 5 Swimming  

& Year 3 / 4  
British Tribe 

Children in Year 5 need to 
remember their swimming 
kits and children in Year 3 
and Year 4 need to 
remember forest school 
Kits every Thursday.  

 

Children in Year 6 will take 
part in an intensive 
swimming session at the 
end of the summer term.  

 

  

Christian Faith 
Value 

This half-term our 
Christian Faith Value is 
Courage.  This week, 
we have been thinking 
about how we feel 
when showing courage.  

 

New Intake  

For the families of 
children joining us in 
September 2022 we 
will have a play session 
for the children in 
Reception in the 
afternoon on 
Wednesday, 13th July 
and an information 
session for the 
parents at the same 
time in the school hall.  

Tests 

Statutory tests are back this year. 

This week some children in Year 4 
completed their multiplication 
check, all children will have 
completed the check by the end of 
next week.  

 


